
ADVANCED ACADEMY 

Cir:/Ad.Ac./07/P/2015-2016    (For class I & II)    Date: 25.03.2015 
 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that we are taking the students of class I & II for the field trip to Deaf and Dumb 

school on 26.03.2015 (Thursday) within the school hours. Kindly make sure your ward remains 

present.There will be no sports activity tomorrow. 

 

Principal           Headmistress 

 


